## **SUMMER 2021**



# St Andrew's RC Primary School

## WELCOME TO OUR PARENT COUNCIL NEWSLETTER



Welcome to our Summer Newsletter. With the sunshine finally making an appearance and the Vaccine rollout in full swing, things are finally starting to look up! Its been a very strange school year for the parent council as all our normal fundraising activities have been put on hold due to COVID. However, we have still managed to contribute to a few traditions.

#### **Next Parent Council meeting: 7th September 6.30pm**

Send us an email and you will be sent a zoom link to join in.

standrewsps\_pc@yahoo.com

Don't be shy, you will be made very welcome!!

Congratulations to our pupils making their First Holy Communion

A your pupils making their First Holy Communion

The Parent Council provided the pupils with a commemorative bookmark.

The Parent Council provided the pupils with Rosary beads.

And of course, there was cake!

### Our Easter competition

Just before the Easter holidays, the school ran an Easter decorating competition, with the Parent Council providing the prizes for the best designs. Check out some of the brilliant entries and WINNERS!



000

Well done to everybody that took part in sports day. The Parent Council provided Ice Lollies for all. The children certainly enjoyed them!

Covid-19 continues to make life difficult, even with our kids going back to school and vaccinations being rolled out. Everything is still far from normal. If you need help please get in touch with the St Andrews Home School Practitioner! The lovely Elaine Baur is available for advice and help. She can be contacted through the school or directly via email: E.Baur@mgfl.net or phone 07500 125 086

Wishing you all a wonderful SUMMER!

of an era as three of our longest serving and hardest working council members are leaving. **Helena**, **drey** and **Katherine** are finally

Its the end

Audrey and Katherine are finally putting down the raffle tickets and stepping away from the cake sale table. We want to say a big thank you from all the Parent Council and St Andrews staff and pupils for all their hardwork.

Recomended



Weekly podcast which talks about raising kids in the digital age and the challenges that can bring.



Digital Parent